ACIIVISION.

Dear Friend of Dolphins:

Ahoy there, mate! Congratulations! Scoring 80,000
points despite the inky shadow of an evil squid is no
shrimpy accomplishment. You guided your dolphin friend
through shifting seahorse walls using sonar and sound
judgement. You caught the right waves and leapt with
power and grace to nip the magic seagull, thus forcing
your nemesis to turn tentacles and flee. You proved to
even the saltiest ancient mariner that you deserve your
membership in the Friends of Dolphins club.

Therefore, in recognition of your aquatic effort in
defense of fellow intelligent mammals, we have enclosed
your official Friends of Dolphins patch. Wear it with
pride and dignity.

Your name will be added to our mailing list and you'll
receive Activisions, an Activision Family newsletter that
reports on our new games, our designers, special contests,
and the experiences of our other video game fans around
the country.

Thanks for sharing your accomplishment with us, and
we hope you'll try for membership in our other game clubs.

Sincerely,

WNard Lo

Jan Marsella
Membership Chairman

Enclosure

P.S. Please be sure and read the heat seal instructions
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